
GREATER NAPLES FIRE RESCUE DISTRICT 

 

 

     

If you would like more information regarding this topic, or to schedule an interview,                                                                        

please contact the Greater Naples Fire Rescue District Headquarters. 
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PRESS RELEASE  

 
KINGMAN SCHULDT, FIRE CHIEF                                                 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact: Nicole Chesser, Office of the Fire Chief             March 8, 2017 
Tel: (239) 348-7540                                                                                Email: nchesser@gnfire.org  
     

 

Wildfire Donations 
 

The Greater Naples Fire and Rescue District is grateful to the public who have gone out of their 

way to make sure our first responders have been fed or ensured they had water and other fluids to 

drink as they fight the 6,000 acre Lee Williams Road fire. Your generosity has kept our men and 

women going through the long shifts.  

Because of your kindness, the firefighters working this fire have an ample supply of donations 

and we are not accepting any more that this time.  Should a future need arise, we will be sure to 

let the public know. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we close roads, evacuate homes, and work to 

do everything we can to fight this fire. Our first responders are working hard to get this blaze 

back under control. We appreciate your support.  
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